
 
DISTRICT 10 REPORT  
AWSC / August 3-4, 2019 

Overview 

 
> District 10 continues to have fun and grow in recovery. Bernie and I feel Blessed. Our 

hearts are filled with gratitude. D10 is gifted with members who enjoy service work, are 

willing to help and continue to have a positive attitude.  

> We encourage members to register and attend the September 2019 FL-N Al-Anon 

Convention and the October 26th Service Workshop.  

> Our last District meeting was Saturday July 13th. We voted on the (Special Public Outreach 

Project (SPOP) encouraged members to order subscriptions of the Forum and Alateen Talk. 

We also encouraged sharing their experience, strength, and hope through writing for the 

Forum and new daily reader.  

> A reminder was sent to D10 members regarding the two (2) surveys. 

> District 10 enjoyed receiving the Love Gifts from Cindy. They were placed on a table for all 

to see and choose from to bring back to their groups. 

> Our next district business meeting will take place Saturday September 14, 2019. 

Special Events 

> August 10, 2019 - 9:30am - 2pm - Workshop ~ Sex and Secrets ~ Presented by Pat A. 
> October 12, 2019 - 9:am - 2pm - Bi-Lingual Workshop ~ Let’s Talk Safety in Al-Anon. 

Meeting Changes 

> Healing Journey , Thursday’s, is no longer meeting 
> Serenidad AGF - is currently not meeting  
> College Park 12 Step requested to be listed as an Open meeting 
> Hope for Today, Wednesday’s, child care is no longer provided 

 

 



 
 

 
Public Outreach 

District 10 has a very active Public Outreach (PO) team. D10 has been using Twitter to carry 

the message and posting D10 meeting information, followers are welcome. 

In addition to our usual CAL delivery points (counseling & medical centers, the Orlando Bar 

Assoc., pregnancy centers, Oviedo & Sanford Library, Police, Fire stations, hospital and food 

pantries, within the past three (3) months Al-Anon Literature was delivered to 12 different 

centers and events. A meeting on wheels continues at a treatment center. D10 PO was 

invited to a staff meeting at another center within D6. We reached out to D6 and they will 

also attend. There are three (3) local health fairs D10 is planning to attend.  

Alateen 

The Alateen Conference was June 14-16. The Conference continues to grow. There were 39 

teens in attendance from Florida North and South Florida Areas. There were too many fun 

activities to list, but looking at the pictures the D10 Alateen Chair shared, attendees and 

AMIAS looked like they were having a great time. 

Spanish Liaison 

D10 has 2 active and one inactive Spanish speaking groups. In June, new GR’s for those 

groups were elected.  Welcome Jackie, Solo Por Hoy GFA.  

There are live phone meetings conducted in Spanish every Monday through Saturday at 

9pm eastern time. If you are interested in attending, call 1-774-220-4000 Code: 148335 

Travel Meeting 

The D10 Travel Meeting visited Hope For Today on May 22nd and TLC on July 31st. The next 

road trip will take place in September 2019. 

Yours in Service, 

District Rep - Mary H. 

DISL - Bernie M.. 

www.al-anonorlando.org 
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